[image: ]Dear parents/carers,
We have noticed that there have been some late pickups recently which is causing us some difficulty. Please ensure you pick your child up and leave the preschool and playground promptly at 12pm or 3pm. Staff time after these times is either being used for lunch supervision, eating their own lunch or leaving to pick up their own children/grandchildren. We do our best to ensure that left children do not become upset but inevitably some find this stressful. Emergencies happen which we understand so if you are unavoidably late please ring us 01273 441026. A copy of our updated Policy & Procedure For A Child not Being Collected is available to read on the parents’ noticeboard. Late collection fee will now be charged in line with our policy.                                 Thank you to all of you who always pick your children up on time. 
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